April 20, 2015

The CAS Tenure and Promotion Committee’s nine members (three from each
school) have been reviewing files throughout April and expect to complete the
committee’s work by April 29.

The committee was presented with 22 cases total on April 4 (6 from SHUM, 9 from
SNSM, and 7 from SSS). There is no consent agenda at the school level for midtenure,
so the committee has been proceeding with detailed review and discussion of each
of the 22 cases.



